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Scholz Scholarships Announced by First National Bank 
First National Bank and  Trust Company in Falls City has announced that Molly Chapple of Sacred
Heart High School and Ashley Sickel of Falls City High School have been awarded the Gus P.
Scholz Memorial Scholarships in the amount of $500 each.
    Molly is the daughter of Christi Chapple. Ashley is the daughter of Randy and Beth Sickel.
    The winners were selected on the basis of their academic achievements, involvement in school and
community activities and the quality and content of their applications. 
 


